Dear Colleague:

The National Cryptologic Museum Foundation invites nominations for the Cryptologic Hall of Honor, established in 1998 to pay tribute to Americans and others who have given especially distinguished service to the United States in cryptology and its related fields. The process is open to all individuals, military and civilian. Nominees must be retired from a cryptologic position for a minimum of 10 years and must have made significant contributions to the security of the United States in the field of cryptology.

To further help you with your nomination, the Foundation website www.cryptologicfoundation.org features a page with tips for preparing your nomination. On the home page click on WHAT WE DO, then COMMEMORATE, and then select HALL OF HONOR.

Mail your submission to NCMF, POB 1682, Fort Meade, MD 20755 or send via Email to ncmf@cryptologicfoundation.org by Friday, 28 February 2020.

*****National Cryptologic Museum Foundation Recognitions Committee*****